
	

	

Ballet	Victoria	Newsletter	–	Feb.	7	to	13,	2017	

						Happy	Family	Day!	All	of	us	at	Ballet	Victoria	thank	you	for	
being	part	of	our	BV	family!	

	

													

																																																																												 	

																																																																																

	

	

	

Honour	your	special	Valentine	with	tickets	to	our	upcoming	
performance	of	“A	Midsummer	Night's	Dream	and	New	
Canadian	Works”	

Details	at:	https://www.balletvictoria.ca/current-season/	



	

	

Meet	the	Dancer:	
	
	

	

Performances	are:	

March	14	at	7:30	pm	(Victoria)	

March	15	at	7:30	pm	(Victoria)	

On	Tour:	

March	11	at	7:30	pm	(Duncan)	 	

March	25	at	7:30	pm	(North	Vancouver)	

March	31	at	7:30	pm	(Courtenay)	
	

	
Geneva	Frampton	was	born	and	raised	in	
Vancouver,	BC.	After	being	a	competitive	
gymnast,	she	studied	ballet	at	Pro	Arte	
Center	and	was	selected	to	join	the	
CatchingART	Contemporary	Ballet	
Company.	Geneva	completed	both	her	
(RAD)	and	(ISTD)	Advanced	2	ballet	
examinations	and	her	(AFSA)	Associate	
Teachers	1	examination	certificate.	She	
attended	L'École	Supérieure	de	Ballet	du	
Québec	in	Montreal	last	season.	This	is	
first	season	with	Ballet	Victoria.	



	This	week	on	Facebook:	

Having	just	toured	through	Alberta	in	December,	Monday's	snow	was	
nothing	for	the	BV	dancers	who	performed	at	South	Park	and	
Colwood	Elementary	School.	The	show	must	go	on!	

	

						 	



	

Tea	for	Tutu	-	March	7	&	8,	2017		

2:00	to	3:00	pm	at	the	Kirk	Hall,	680	Courtney	St.																		

By	donation	for	adults,	free	for	seniors	and	children.	

Ballet	Victoria	delights	seniors	and	children	with	45	minutes	
of	free	ballet	performances	in	a	friendly	community	
atmosphere	with	tea	donated	by	our	sponsors	Thrifty	Foods	
and	Serious	Coffee.	

It	is	an	opportunity	for	the	audience	to	enjoy	a	preview	of	the	
upcoming	performances	and	to	interact	with	the	dancers.	

The	program	for	each	event	includes:	

• An	introduction	to	ballet	
• The	story	of	the	creation	of	new	works	
• A	preview	of	the	upcoming	production	
• Tea,	refreshments,	and	meet	the	dancers	

For	reservation	&	questions:	Phone:	250-380-6063	or	
Email:	attendance@balletvictoria.ca	

	


